Speen Helping Hospices

Fundraising since 2001 for local hospices

Helen House for Children - Rennie Groves Hospice Care - South Buchs Hospice - Florence Nightingale in-Aylesbury

We had a hugely successful
Quiz Night early in December
and then the Christmas Market,
Christmas Hamper raffle
rounding off 2022. Despite the
snow, ice and rain, we managed
two evenings of carol singing

around the village. All these
events raised £5,950.

Speen Helping Hospices has
arranged the following events to
start off 2023

Valentine's Dinner
Raffle

For our first fundraising event in
2023, we are running a
Valentine's Dinner Raffle. This is
a chance for TWO lucky
couples to win a dinner for two

delivered to your home on
Valentine's Day - Tuesday 14
February.

It will include a cocktail,
canapes, 3 course meal,
chocolates, champagne and
roses. The meal can be
delivered within a fifteen minute
drive from Speen including
Walters Ash, Lacey Green,
Loosley Row and Hughenden
Valley. Tickets cost £10 each
and are available at www.shh-

shop.org/

Charity Golf Day at
Burnham Beeches
This is the first golf event

organised by Speen Helping
Hospices. Wednesday March

15th at the prestigious Burnham
Beeches Golf Club. Itis a
Fourball Stableford Team
Competition. When it was
launched in early January it was
sold out within seven days.

There are a great selection of
prizes for the players plus other
opportunities to raise additional

funds for SHH.

Spring Lunch at the
Horses Trust

on the 3rd May - You can now
reserve your tickets for this
hugely popular event. Please
email me on
grainnesuter@btconnect.com
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